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COMMUNICATION 

Dear FM Staff, 
 
The university has issued communication (see the attached FAQ) regarding CSU’s intent to be open 
in the fall, including the plan to offer in-person classes and an on-campus experience.  
 
We will prepare for this future while remembering 
that the university is required to follow public 
health guidance to protect our students and 
community. If CSU’s status remains scaled back, 
CSU will work within those restrictions to provide 
housing for students in a manner that is 
consistent with university and public health 
guidelines. If the University status changes from 
remote or virtual operations to full in-person 
operations, residence halls and apartment 
buildings will be open. The status of fall events 
will depend upon future public health guidance as 
well. As we are unable to predict the risk posed by 
the coronavirus in the fall, CSU will determine the 
status of operations in late summer. The spread of 
the virus during the summer and early fall months 
will continue to guide CSU’s decisions, and the 
university is developing strategic contingencies for 
the various conditions that could occur. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Tom Satterly, P.E. 
Associate Vice President for Facilities Management  

May 13, 2020 
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